
 

 

 
 

I am in favor of the friendly amendment to HB137.  I seriously hope this Bill is passed along the process 

with approval from all parties involved. Thanks for the opportunity to add my positive comment to the 

pile of many others who favor this legislation.   

 

 

Sincerely,  

John O Lancaster 

2151 Frisbee Ct 

Homer, AK 99603 

907-226-3251 

 


